
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 3/28/2014 11:49:09 AM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, Paul 

(paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Tyrrell, Denise (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: City of San Carlos and PG&E joint letter 

FYI. A joint letter between PG&E and the City of San Carlos. We are working 
cooperatively with them. 

From: Kiyota, Travis 
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 1:41 PM 
To: Johns, Christopher; Stavropoulos, Nickoias; Soto, Jesus (SVP); Singh, Sumeet; Pruett, Greg S; 
Bottorff, Thomas E; Cherry, Brian K; Beil, Des; Loduca, Janet C.; Burt, Helen 
Cc: Fitzpatrick, Tim; Giammona, Laurie; Hartman, Sanford (Law); Vallejo, Alejandro (Law) 
Subject: City of San Carlos and PG&E joint letter 

Team: Attached is the final joint letter from PG&E and the City of San Carlos to all customers 
within San Carlos. This letter talks about collaboration and moving forward on our pipeline 
safety work. We will also be hosting a joint open house with the City to inform residents of 
our efforts. 

Many thanks to you and your teams for the coordination to insure this progress. 

Travis 

SB GT&S 0387132 
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